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DVLA give me the court information to contract the court which I did and was told I need to put in that I did not know about the court
date. I called Enfield court and was told that I need to write a letter to them which I have done but as of today’s date 21/12/2012 I have
not heard anything back from them.
 
Today 21/12/2012 I got a next letter from DVLA saying that my driving licence was going to be revoked on the 22/12/2012 again I made a
call to them which they have put a next 28 days onto the date that they will revoke my driving licence, I have also made a next call to
the court and it seems I was given the wrong information and it should have asked for the case to be reopened which I am doing now by
send you this email.
 
Please could you reopen the case so that I can indeed show the court I do in fact have insurance to have been driving on the date I was
pulled by the police, and as I said on the phone to the court person I speak to today I did not know about any dates for court before I got
the letter from DVLA.
 
I will enclose in this email my insurance documents so you can see in fact I was insurance, and could you please send me a new date
to go to court to prove this.
 
 
Many Thanks
 
Mr Simon Cordell
 
 

Wrongful conviction and request to set aside the conviction and re-open the case->RE_ Simon Cordell Court case _002.msg


